
From: Borak, Mary Jo
Sent: 10/15/2012 12:07:00 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc: Sterkel, Merideth "Molly" (MeridethMolly.Sterkel@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: Status of AL 4058-E and 4066-E

Hi Meredith

Regarding the two above referenced advice letters, I checked with DRA and their engineer 
thinks they should know be able to wrap up their review of the need issue in about four weeks.

Hope this helps

Mary Jo

Mary Jo Borak

Supervisor

Infrastructure Permitting and CEQA

Energy Division

California Public Utilities Commisssion

505 Van Ness Avenue

San Francisco, CA 94102

415 703-1333

bor@cpuc.ca.gov

SB GT&S 0323583
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